
From: Zack Brewer [mailto:zendritic@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, February 08, 2020 5:32 PM 
To: ledell.zellers@gmail.com 
Cc: Jamie Hawkins <jmehawkins@gmail.com>; district12@cityofmadison.com 
Subject: Save Hartmeyer 

 

Hello, 

 

My name is Zack Brewer and I live at 2833 Dahle St. (Eken Park), not far from the former Oscar 

Mayer plant. I'd like to express my support for the Oscar Mayer Special Area Plan Option C. I'm 

open to alternatives that preserve as much as possible of the Hartmeyer natural area, however 

option C is the only official plan I've seen proposed so far that I support. I think this is a rare 

opportunity to preserve valuable green space in our city. This space is valuable not only to 

provide rare natural experiences for nearby residents, many of them lower income, but also as 

precious pervious surface area to mitigate the increasing risk of flooding. 

 

I'd also like to generally express my support for Alder Abbas' advocacy for our neighborhood 

with respect to issues currently facing the planning commission. I have total confidence in his 

representation of our community's interests and will assist him in whatever way I can. 

 

Thank you for taking time out of your busy schedule to consider my opinion on this important 

matter. 

 

Zack 
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